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February Highlights: 
We spent the month of February counting hearts big and small.  The children loved to look at the colors red, 
pink, purple and white as we celebrated Valentine’s Day.  Singing “If You Love Me and You Know it” and “You 
are My Sunshine” was a favorite activity this month.  We love looking out the window to watch the birds.  While 
there, we talk about the color of the birds, what they eat, count how many we see and watch them fly away!   

 
March Theme: 
In March, we will focus on the color “Green”. To begin, we will explore our room and count all the green things 
we see.  We will sing songs like “Five Green and Speckled Frogs”, and will read books about frogs and other 
green things.  Decorating our room with shamrocks in celebration of St. Patrick’s Day will incorporate lots of 
green into our environment.  In addition to the color green, we will continue to work on milestones like rolling, 
sitting up, crawling, pulling to stand and walking.   

 
Family Connection: 
Play is a huge part of helping a child develop many skills including language.  Peek-A-Boo is a fun way to get your 
baby to smile and giggle through play.  It helps your child learn preverbal skills like maintaining attention, 
imitation, gesturing, pointing, and turn taking.  You can use your hands or a blanket to cover your eyes.  A song 
we like to sing while playing Peek-A-Boo is “Where is (child’s name) there he/she is (peek-a-boo)”. 

 
Reminders: 
Please be sure to label all belongings and food each day.  Also, please communicate with us any changes in your 
child’s sleep routine, feedings, and/or development.  This will allow us to better care for your child by providing 
as much consistency between home and school as possible.   
 

Original Works Fundraiser: 
On April 1st, we will be sending home an Original Works information letter and an artwork magnet for you to preview.  
Orders are due back to the center no later than April 9th. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
Thank you,  
Ms. Louise and Ms. Krista  
lpatryn@lakelandslittlelearners.com   
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